
ITEM 9a 
From: Dan Phan < >  
Sent: Monday, April 06, 2020 3:52 PM 
To: City Council (San Mateo) <CityCouncil@cityofsanmateo.org> 
Subject: Vote Yes on North Shoreview Flood Improvement Project 
 
Dear Mayor Goethals and members of the City Council, 
 
The North Shoreview Flood Improvement Project will protect our neighborhood from future flooding, and it is 
very important that you, the City Council, support the city staff's recommendations on how to move forward 
with it today. 
 
Please support the city staff's recommendation to negotiate a contract with more favorable terms with the 
lowest responsible bidder, Anderson Pacific Engineering Construction. Because the COVID-19 outbreak will 
likely lower some construction costs over the coming two-year implementation of the project, we should take 
the measures recommended by the City's staff to safeguard our city finances whilel ensuring this project 

proceeds on its promised timeline. 
 
A 'yes' decision today will allow the City to move forward with the project now, while saving the city money in 
what will likely be an uncertain economic time for the City. 
Taking this action will allow people in our neighborhood to save a lot of money, who are already taxing 
themselves and who will no longer have to pay high flood insurance premiums. This is a needed investment in 
our neighborhood's sustainable and resilient infrastructure, and moving forward tonight will keep our promised 
timeline. 
 
Sincerely, 
Dan Phan 

From: Susanne Scher < >  
Sent: Monday, April 06, 2020 4:08 PM 
To: City Council (San Mateo) <CityCouncil@cityofsanmateo.org> 
Subject: The North Shoreview Flood Improvement Project 
 
Dear Mayor Goethals and members of the City Council, 
 
The North Shoreview Flood Improvement Project will protect our neighborhood from future flooding, and it is 
very important that you, the City Council, support the city staff's recommendations on how to move forward 
with it today. 
 
Please support the city staff's recommendation to negotiate a contract with more favorable terms with the 
lowest responsible bidder, Anderson Pacific Engineering Construction. Because the COVID-19 outbreak will 
likely lower some construction costs over the coming two-year implementation of the project, we should take 
the measures recommended by the City's staff to safeguard our city finances while ensuring this project 

proceeds on its promised timeline. 
 
A 'yes' decision today will allow the City to move forward with the project now, while saving the city money in 
what will likely be an uncertain economic time for the City. 
Taking this action will allow people in our neighborhood to save a lot of money, who are already taxing 
themselves and who will no longer have to pay high flood insurance premiums. This is a needed investment in 
our neighborhood's sustainable and resilient infrastructure, and moving forward tonight will keep our promised 
timeline. 
 
Sincerely, 
Susanne Scher 
San Mateo, CA  
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ITEM 9a 
From: Emanuel Huff < >  
Sent: Monday, April 06, 2020 4:01 PM 
To: City Council (San Mateo) <CityCouncil@cityofsanmateo.org> 
Subject: FEMA Flood Zone, North Central San Mateo 
 
Dear Mayor Goethals and members of the City Council 
 
The North Shore view Flood Improvement Project will protect our neighborhood from future flooding as well as 
protecting our pockets from high cost Flood Insurance.  It is important that you, the City Council,support the city staff's 
recommendations on how to move forward with it today. 
 
Please support the city staff's recommendation to negotiate a contract with more favorable terms with the lowest 
possible bidder, Anderson Pacific Engineering Construction. 
 
A 'yes' decision today will respect the promised timeline, protect our neighborhood from flooding, eliminate the 
requirement for expensive flood insurance, and  save people here in North Central a lot of money.  
 

Sincerely yours,   
--  
Emanuel Huff 
650 342 2017 
huffteam@gmail.com 
CA #$0B33065 
ehuff.savewithdiscounthealthcare.com 

From: Chris Krahn < >  
Sent: Monday, April 06, 2020 4:12 PM 
To: City Council (San Mateo) <CityCouncil@cityofsanmateo.org> 
Subject: The North Shoreview Flood Improvement Project 
 
Dear Mayor Goethals and members of the City Council, 
 
The North Shoreview Flood Improvement Project will protect our neighborhood from future flooding, and it is 
very important that you, the City Council, support the city staff's recommendations on how to move forward 
with it today. 
 
Please support the city staff's recommendation to negotiate a contract with more favorable terms with the 
lowest responsible bidder, Anderson Pacific Engineering Construction. Because the COVID-19 outbreak will 
likely lower some construction costs over the coming two-year implementation of the project, we should take 
the measures recommended by the City's staff to safeguard our city finances while ensuring this project 

proceeds on its promised timeline. 
 
A 'yes' decision today will allow the City to move forward with the project now, while saving the city money in 
what will likely be an uncertain economic time for the City. 
Taking this action will allow people in our neighborhood to save a lot of money, who are already taxing 
themselves and who will no longer have to pay high flood insurance premiums. This is a needed investment in 
our neighborhood's sustainable and resilient infrastructure, and moving forward tonight will keep our promised 
timeline. 
 
Sincerely, 
Chris Krahn 
San Mateo, CA  
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